MATTHEW HOUSE, INC OF CHICAGO

“I was a stranger and you took me in”....Matthew 25-31-41

=+ Derrick Stinson, Founder e Irma Spencer, President
Dr. Sanja R. Stinson, Executive Director

September 11, 2020

To: Rotary Club of Chicago Near South
1906 West Fremont St.
Chicago, Illinois 60614

Dear Rotary Club of Chicago Near South,

We would like to say thank you for your grant to us in the amount of $662.00 and for partnering with us in our
vision and purpose for Matthew House.

It is the kindness of you and others that help us fulfill our mission which is the rebuilding and strengthening of
people in our community and those who are homeless and or at risk of becoming homeless.

The Matthew House organization provides emergency and supportive services to homeless as well as daytime
supportive services; we also serve as a warming and cooling center opening over three hundred days a year.

On behalf of our Board of Directors, staff, volunteers and guest clients, we extend to you our sincere thanks.
Your generosity and thoughtfulness help us make the needed difference and it is because of you that Matthew
House can continue to be a present support for those persons who are experiencing difficulty in challenging
times.

Please allow this letter to be the official receipt for your donation and once again we say thank you.

If you have any questions please contact Sandra Rickette our ontribution coordinator at 773-536-6628.

Sincerely,

OpARCH~—

Dr. Sanja Rickette Stinson’
CEO/Executive Director
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